
 

 
 
 
July 21, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Warm greetings of peace and joy! 
 
In our continuing commitment to provide meaningful, values-driven, and real-world learning 
experiences to our students, we are excited to inform you about the upcoming 
Cross-Curricular Integrated Performance Task for our Grade 5 and Grade 6 students. This 
year’s culminating activity is designed not just as an academic requirement, but as a celebration 
of family, health, and community. 
 
In collaboration with the Independent Teachers Union (ITU), the Grade 5 and Grade 6 teachers 
of De La Salle Santiago Zobel School have organized a special event where students will take an 
active and meaningful role as part of their Performance Task entitled “BERDE: 5TRIDE AND 
6LIDE, A Performance Task for a Cause” on Saturday, August 9, 2025. 
 
This initiative fosters a spirit of togetherness, physical fitness, and the Lasallian core values of 
faith, service, and communion through a community-building event for students and their 
families. It is an interdisciplinary and experiential performance task that aligns with Sustainable 
Development Goal (SDG) #3: Good Health and Well-Being. Additionally, the event seeks to 
raise funds for our partner community, Anak Mindanao Foundation, and to support the present 
and future medical needs of the Lasallian Partners, causes that are closely aligned with our 
Lasallian mission of service and community engagement. 
 
We envision this Fun Run to be a collaborative effort where students, families, and the Lasallian 
community unite for a purpose. While our students will no longer be required to pay any fee, 
we warmly invite parents and other family members who wish to run alongside their child to 
participate in this meaningful event. A registration fee of Php 600.00 per accompanying 
runner shall be collected to defray event-related expenses and to directly support our 
fundraising initiatives.  
 
Further details regarding the event, such as venue, payment details, race bib distributions, call 
time, route map, parking, FAQs, and others will be made available via a dedicated Google Site 
and announcements through the students’ Daily Reminders. Kindly stand by for the 
official announcement and link through the students’ Daily Reminders.  
 



 

 
 
 
For questions/concerns, feel free to contact any of the following:  

● Mr. Reyzter Nofuente, Grade 5 Mathematics Teacher  
(reyzter.nofuente@dlszobel.edu.ph) 

● Ms. Marie Eunice Valesteros-Taganahan, Grade 5 Level Team Leader 
(vallesteroseh@dlszobel.edu.ph) 

 
 
We encourage your family’s active participation in this meaningful activity. More than fulfilling a 
requirement, this is an opportunity to build joyful memories, promote health and well-being, 
and take part in a collective act of service and compassion. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for journeying with us in forming committed, 
compassionate, and competent Lasallian leaders. 
 
 
In St. La Salle, 
 
 
 
Mr. Gerald Ferrer      Ms. Arizza Mae Santos 
Mathematics Unit Head     Science Unit Head 
 
 
Noted by:  
 
Dr. Genevieve Pillar 
Applied Sciences Chair 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
Ms. Leah Marie Tumlos-Castillo    Dr. Ruby Ramos 
Associate Principal for Learning Standards   School Principal 
 


